JOIN the KNMBG GARDEN CLUB, as a "Youth Gardener of Memorial School"

Register online by SEPT. 16th (MONDAY):

https://forms.gle/qxjBACrVMDT4dyTv6 or GOT MILKWEED to by visiting the Clubs/Activities page on the school website

See announcements on our Facebook page: "Karen Nash Memorial Butterfly Garden"

WHY JOIN? Community service, environmental education, and a field trip! Get some exercise, have fun in the out-of-doors, and be part of an award-winning club & community project (we are the 2017 & 2018 GCNJ Top Youth Garden Club in NJ). Community outreach opportunities include the Boro's Green Festival, School & KAQ Hospice Butterfly Releases, Science Fair, and National Night Out events. Build teamwork skills, spend quality family-time, practice leadership, enjoy hands-on activities, learn & practice conservation, help wildlife, learn new things, and make new friends! Do something for your school & community!

The Annual YOUTH Garden Club Registration Donation (goes towards club shirt, activities, & supplies): \$25 Annual payment by Oct. 11, 2019 (\$5 discount) – or – make 2 installment payments: \$15 due Oct. 11, 2019 + \$15 due Feb. 14, 2020. Youth Garden Club Scholarships are available for families unable to pay the club donation, and returning members may be eligible for fee reduction/waiver. See online registration form for details.

Info about optional *Adult membership* for the Garden Club of NJ local KNMBG chapter will be available at our first family meeting.

PARENTS & other family members are invited to VOLUNTEER - Lend a hand, chaperone, take a leadership role, teach something, join a committee, support club fundraisers, share ideas, assist as your schedule allows... club activities will be planned by Parent volunteers. Garden Club Parents are asked to sign up as a Parent Garden Ambassador for their child's class and/or volunteer to serve on a committee. If you are interested in becoming a KNMBG Trustee (appointed position to review the accounting books once a year), please email. For more info about Parent/Family volunteering, email KNMBG. YouthGardeners@gmail.com.



SEE YOU at the FAMILY GARDEN CLUB MEETING in the Garden & School Library! (Date and time to be announced.)